AmateurFA

Statement

The Amateur FA has started an investigation and, in accordance with the AFA Code of Conduct, has applied
an interim suspension to a Council Member following an article published by the AFA Lonsar Referee
Society in the December 2020/January 2021 edition of its magazine, the AFA Argus. The Amateur FA
Board completely disagrees with the tone and language included within the article and are unanimously
supportive of the actions taken.

The Amateur FA Board believes that the opinion stated by the former FA Chairman has no place in football
or society. We are committed to our strategic objective of embedding inclusion within Amateur FA football
with the support of all our participants and our Inclusion Advisory Group.

A Julien
Board Chairperson
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